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NEW CHALLENGES, NEW IDEAS

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Saint-Ouen, 19" July 2016

Subject: Renewal Letter of commitment to the Global Compact.

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

By this letter, I have the honor to reiterate adherence, commitment and support of Gfi
Informatique to the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact meeting the
fundamental themes of the Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-
corruption.

Awareness of the principles steering committee defined in the Global Compact statement of
commitment is one of our constant values.

We express our commitment to advance these principles in our area of influence and pledge to
integrate them into our Group strategy, business culture and its procedures.

We recognize that our active participation in the global partnership for development is crucial to
advance United Nations goals.

We also agree that one of the obligations which conditions our participation in the United
Nations Global Compact is the annual preparation and publication of a Communication on
Progress (COP), an exercise in accountability and transparency that reports publicly to our results
and actions for the effective implementation of the ten Global Compact principles.

For this purpose, the commitments, the actions and the results taken by Gfi Informatique are
reported in a Communication on Progress (COP) which constitutes our report on Corporate

Social Responsibility.

Yours sincerely,

Gfi Informatique
145 bd Victor Hugo — 93400 Saint-Ouen
Tél. +33 (0)1 44 04 50 00 — Fax +33 (0)1 44 04 55 00
385 365 713 RCS Bobigny - Code NAF 6202A
www.gfi.fr
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